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Dear Sir or Madam:
Castro Valley Girls Softball League’s 16A Synergy Team is a girls’ fastpitch travel softball team.  We focus on intense fundamental training in a competitive and friendly environment.  We are a not for profit organization and all of our coaches are unpaid volunteers.

The CV Synergy 16A team will be dedicating themselves this summer to qualify for PGF National Championship.  All of these Championships will be played in late July early August in Huntington Beach.  This National Championship will include most of the best teams from the United States. 

The 16A Synergy team is excited and honored to represent the Castro Valley Girls Softball League, the Castro Valley community, and Northern California in this unique opportunity to compete with the best teams in the United States at a National tournament this summer, but we need your help!
We have set an ambitious fundraising goal of $5,000 so we can compete at the Triple Crown World Series. We are requesting donations from our community to help offset the cost for each 16A Synergy player and in turn ease the financial burden on our players and their families.  All monies raised will go towards the many expenses associated with tournaments (primarily travel and hotel accommodations).  Donations may be made in any of the four levels listed below:
Grand Slam

$ 1,000 and up 
Home Run

$    500 - $   999

Triple

$    300 - $   499

Single

$    100 - $   299
In exchange for your generous support, you will receive recognition on our team website (www.castrovalleysoftball.com) as well as your name/logo on special t-shirts made for the tournament. Additionally, each sponsor will receive a personalized plaque with a team photo.  Contributions of any amount will be greatly appreciated.
If you wish to make a donation, please fill out the attached form and mail it and your donation to: CVGSL, c/o Sandy Siu, 20943 Elbridge Court, Castro Valley, CA 94552.

The Castro Valley Girls Softball League is a non-profit organization (tax ID#94-2745176).  Thank you for helping make the dreams of these young players a life-long experience.

If you have any questions about your donation, please do not hesitate to contact John Small at (510) 697-0634, john_dp643@yahoo.com or Nick Velasquez at (510)314-7517, nvelasquez77@gmail.com
On behalf of the 16A Synergy players and Coaching Staff, we sincerely thank you for your support.
Castro Valley Synergy 16A
Girls Fast Pitch Softball Team

Please fill out and return to the address listed below.

Name of business/organization:  ________________________________________


Representative name:  ​​​​​​​​​​​​​​_________________________________________________

Business/organization address:  _________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

Phone number:  _____________________  Fax:  ___________________________

E-mail:  ____________________________________________________________

Yes, I want to help.  Please accept my donation …

Grand Slam
$ 1,000 and up
Home Run
$    500 - $999
Triple

$    300 - $499

Single

$    100 - $299
Please make your checks payable to:

CVGSL (Castro Valley Girls Softball League)
* Please write Synergy 16A in the memo line of the check.

You may mail the form and your donation to:

CV Synergy

c/o Sandy Siu
20943 Elbridge Court
Castro Valley, CA 94552

CVGSL is a non-profit organization.

CVGSL tax identification number is 94-2745176.

Thank you for your support!

